
Subject:   HILLSBOROUGH RIPPLE EFFECT DOCUMENTARY - NEW RELEASE
From:   "Tony" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>
Date:   Mon, April 3, 2017 8:58 pm
To:   james@bishopjamesjones.com
Priority:   Normal

Dear Bishop James Jones,

Good afternoon and good wishes.

Muad'Dib / JAH has just released His new film about The Hillsborough Disaster. I
hope it might  be of some interest to you. It is very different from other
documentaries on the subject.

The link for the film is at: https://jforjustice.net/thre.html

P.S. I am not the film-maker, and I have only just seen it for the first time an
hour ago.

Regards

Tony Farrell
Former Principal Intelligence Analyst from South Yorkshire Police
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